
 

                                                                                                                            
 
Salk/MacArthur PTSA  
General Meeting Minutes, May 3, 2016 

 
Maria Xenios started the meeting at 7:40 p.m. 

Pledge 

Treasurer’s Report approved. 

Minutes from April meeting reviewed and approved as written.   

Principal’s Report: Mr. Mulligan, Salk 

 Washington D.C. trip is this week. 

 May 11 & 12 are the Spring Concerts; May 17 & 18 is the Play, Aladin 

  June 1st we will host the Battle of the Bats after school.  There will be a small ceremony to dedicate a table in 
Lorenzo’s honor, which was purchased by Chris Civil as part of his Eagle Scout project. 

 May 24th & June 2nd will be the 6th grade orientations. 

 Last day of classes is June 14th.  Final Exams start June 15th.  Moving Up Ceremony is June 10th. 

 Salk was already awarded a NYS School of Character, and now has won the National level award!  The 
Challenger League is also getting an award. 

 
Principal’s Report: Mr. Sheehan, MacArthur 

 April 6th was our Night of Honor, where students were inducted into the World Language, Business, Art or 
Music Honor Societies. 

 April 11th our chorus and DAHS’s sang the National Anthem at CitiField to kick off the Met game.  Chances 
look good that we will get invited back next year. 

 April 12th was the Senior Fashion Show, gowns were from Estelle’s, and tuxedos from Town & Country. 

 April 15th was the National Honor Society Induction Ceremony, 99 students were sworn in.  Congratulations 
also go out to Science teacher Mr. Eric Tompkins for being selected the 2016 Teacher of the Year by the NHS 
officers.  Congratulations to long time main office employee Doris Buttofuco for being selected as the 2016 
Community Advocate of the Year. 

 April 19th was the Spring Concert.   

 April 20th Key Club advisor Mr. Jay Jones organized a Skate-A-Thon at United Skates, which raised money for 
autism. 

 April 21st was a Senior assembly to review everything needed in order to graduate. 

 Extra help schedules are out for May.  Please encourage your children to attend! 

 June 18th at 9:30 is the Graduation.  June 10th is the Prom at the Crest Hollow Country Club.  Cost is $110 per 
person. 

 
Committees: Margaret Costa 

 Honorary Life – was very nice 

 Food Service, Health & Safety – no meetings 

 Spirit wear – all orders have been handed out.  The MacArthur Principal and Assts. were given spirit jerseys 
from the PTSA. 

 Plant Sale – delivery is on Thursday, pick up is on Friday.  If there is anyone available either of those days to 
help out, please let Margaret know. 



 

 Staff Appreciation Day is Friday – if anyone is available to help out with coordinating the breakfasts at the 
schools, please contact Margaret. 

 Agendas – have been delivered.  Order forms will probably go online, as well as be sold at various events. 

 Secondary Curriculum – summer reading book this year for 6-8 grade will be “Counting by 7s” 
The Levittown Public Library will have sessions & workshops this summer.  The author will be visiting both 
schools. 
 

There will be no June PTSA Meeting – Have a great Summer and see you in September! 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:05 p.m.  
 
Minutes submitted by Roma Nowak, Recording Secretary 
 
 


